
4 STANDING COMMITTEE

The Honourable Senator Brunt moved, seconded by the Honourable Senator 
Aseltine, that the Bill be referred to the Standing Committee on Transport 
and Communications.

The question being put on the motion, it was—
Resolved in the affirmative.”

J. F. MacNeill, 
Clerk of the Senate.


